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Mass General Brigham Health Plan Pharmacy 
Benefit Manager Changing to Optum Rx on January 
1, 2024 

 

Beginning January 1, 2024, Mass General Brigham Health Plan (MGBHP) will work with 
Optum Rx as our new pharmacy benefit manager (PBM). As health care changes at a rapid 
pace, MGBHP continues to innovate and build on our total cost of care model. To create 
lasting value for our clients and members we serve now, and in the future, we are changing 
our pharmacy vendor to Optum Rx.  

Making pharmacy care more affordable, accessible, supportive, and personal for our members 
is a shared goal with Optum Rx. 

For frequently asked questions (FAQs) about Optum Rx, please visit the MGBHP 
dedicated provider resource page.  

 

https://massgeneralbrighamhealthplan.org/providers/optumrxandspecialtyfusion
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